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Received from John Collier from a friend of his. It definitely 
speaks to and challenges us as LIONS!! 

 
Fellow Lions: 
  
Today many celebrate the birth of the Son of God, Jesus Christ. 
It is he who taught us that "it is more blessed to give than to  
receive". It is in this spirit that we as Lions give of ourselves, 
working together to help others less fortunate and in need of 
care. As "Knights of the Blind" we work to preserve and give 
the precious gifts of sight and hearing to others.  "WE SERVE" 
  
As we start the second half of this Lion Year, we have challeng-
es to overcome and goals to be accomplished. However, let's 
celebrate our successes, our record fundraising and remember 
those organizations we have supported that multiply our giving 
to improve the lives of many. 
  
May you, your families and friends celebrate a very Merry 
Christmas and have a joyous New Year.   

  
Sincerely, 
  

Pete Beck  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



LIONS FLOAT AT THE ROSE BOWL PARADE  

LCI had a float featured in the annual Tournament of Roses Parade on New Year’s 

Day.  The theme of  the 2016 Rose Bowl was “Find your Adventure,” which   

celebrated 100 years of the National Park Service.  The theme of the float was 

“Camps for All Abilities" The float depicted various camping activities that Lions 

Clubs throughout the world provide for hundreds of thousands of  

individuals of all abilities and ages.  

Seated in front of the cabin was the International President and his wife, overlooking 

the day's activities such as; Archery, Arts & Crafts,  

Bicycling, Canoeing, Fishing, and Hiking. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMING EVENTS 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

MD 7 Midwinter Leadership Forum 
 

January 22 - 23, 2016 
 

Jonesboro 



 



 



 



 



NEWS FROM THE CLUBS 

North Little Rock Lions Club Fruit basket fundraiser production line.  

Over 250 fruit baskets were together today.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maumelle Lions Club made a presentation to the Hope Alliance Food Pantry  

who will have served over 6000 people in 2015  

 

 



 

Great things are happening with the Conway Noon Lions Club.  
During our December 1st meeting, Lion Lee Tedford was 

installed as our newest member and the Independent  

Living Service Jammers provided a very  

Merry Christmasy program. Lion Melvin Bailey has  

returned after a lengthy  

illness. He is roarrrring to go!  

Rounding off 

the Chrismas 

party was an 

incredible 

performance by the Travis & Car-

oline Sellers Family. All styles of 

holiday music capped off by a 

sing-a-long time=warm hearts &  

cherished memories.  

 

 

 

  
 

       
                   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      

We were entertained by the Independent  

Living Service Jammers. Independent Living 

Services educates, advocates, and provides 

supportive services to empower families and  

individuals with intellectual and  

developmental disabilities. 



ELKINS LIONS CLUB 

Elkins Lions participated in the Holiday Treasures program where money is gathered 

by lower grade classes and then clothes, toys and food is bought and distributed 

with the help of the Lions Club. Pictured is Lion Santa Dean Rowland (ZC) ready to 

listen to the wishes of the children. Also pictured are Santa’s helpers!! 

 

  

GRAVEL RIDGE LIONS CLUB WISHES ALL ARKANSAS LIONS  

A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



EUREKA SPRINGS HAS BEEN MAKING WAVES 

 

 What a wonderful 

achievement! Just re-

ceived our "Centennial 

Service Challenge" 

patch with 4 diamonds 

on it ~ YEAH ~ I'm hon-

ored to be a part of these 

great men & women in 

our club !!!  

Membership  

Satisfaction is a  

fabulous honor!! 

Food donations to the  

Eureka Springs Schools. 

  

 

ATTENTION CLUBS 

I need all of you to send me  

pictures and stories of your 

activities and projects. 

You will not only help your  

Club but will be giving ideas for 

other Clubs that may want to 

adopt your activity for their Club.  

mmcgee610@cox.net or 

Message me on Facebook Myrna McGee 


